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Religious Education/Faith 
Formation 

 Our Religious Education 
year 2016- 2017 has officially 
ended. The Hispanic First 

Communion is all that is left. Rehearsal will be 
Monday, May 22, at 6:30 pm in the church. The 
First Communion Mass begins at 11 am on May 
27th and First Communicants must be in the 
parish hall by 10:30 am. Remember, there is no 
picture taking allowed. Our professional 
photographer will be there to capture your child 
receiving. There will be no videotaping of any 
kind. 
 Registration is open for the 2017- 2018 
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$50.00. Second year with Sacraments is now 
$75.00. If you are returning for third year and 
up, the cost is $50.00 per child. Remember, 
learning about our Catholic faith is not about 
Sacraments alone, it is a life- long journey. 
Please keep your children in Faith Formation. 
You can register anytime in the parish office 
between 8- 4:30 pm. 
 

Adult Faith 
Enrichment 

 Our classes are 
proving to be a hit and the 
sharing is so rewarding and we are learning a lot. 
Due to a conflict, Fr. Steve will be joining us on 
Tuesday, May 16, for questions and answers. 
When Fr. Steve visits, there is always much 
laughter and always treats. 
 We will end our classes on May 23rd 
with a discussion on the Mass. You can always 
drop in and see what we are all about. 
 RCIA will start up in the fall. If you are 
interested in completing your Sacraments of 
Initiation, becoming Catholic, or just checking 
us out, please register in the parish office 
between 8 and 4:30 pm, Monday through 
Friday, or call the parish office. 

PRE- BAPTISM CLASSES 
Holy Mother Church strongly encourages 
parents to have their babies baptized within 
the first few weeks of life.  The baptism 
preparation classes are normally offered the 2nd and 3rd 
Wednesdays of the month from 7:00 to 8:30pm in the 
Upper Conference Room in the parish office.  The next 
classes for May will be on the 10th and 17th.  Parents 
and godparents are required to attend. 
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We are on a break for the summer 
and will be back in the fall with our 
most popular course, “A Quick 
Journey Through the Bible”.  We 
hope you will join us this fall!  
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For the first time ever, we are offering 
DVDs  for only $3! The title is “Forgiven” 
and they can be viewed in either English 
or Spanish.  In this video, you will 

discover how much God loves you and wants to be 
reconciled to you through the sacraments. These 
new DVDs are a one-time offer and cannot be 
reordered. Supplies are very limited, so be sure to 
get your copy before they sell out.  We also have a 
wonderful selection of CDs on prayer, Divine Mercy 
and more!  Each CD or DVD is only $3 and your 
generous donations are a wonderful help to our 
Parish.  Thank you for supporting our program! 

Legion of Mary 
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Let the Spirit do great things through you in the 

Legion of Mary.  Contact Delores Rybacki at 206-
878- 5827 for more information. 






